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Thursday 27th January 2022 

 
 
 

 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Mrs Fletcher is leaving Oxhey after 15 years. On behalf of 
everyone at Oxhey I would like to send heartfelt thanks and appreciation for her 
dedication, commitment and passion over this time. She has touched the lives of many 
Oxhey pupils and will take away many special memories. We are extremely sad to see her 
go but understand her decision based on health and personal reasons. We wish her all the 
very best for the future and will be sure to give her the great ‘send-off’ that she deserves. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 

L A Jukes 

 
Lorraine Jukes and the Oxhey Team. 
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